
   

BURROWMOOR PRIMARY SCHOOL 

PUBLIC RECORD OF CONFIDENTIAL IEB MEETING 

Thursday 10 June 2021 – 10am 

This is a public record of the decisions made 

 

1. The Trust will arrange for the school’s art lead to visit another Trust school to share 

professional practice. 

 

2. The Revd. Andrew Smith, safeguarding governor, will arrange a further visit to the 

school before the end of term as part of his regular safeguarding checks. 

 

3. The school will present its planned staffing structure for September 2021 at the next 

meeting. 

 

4. The school’s behaviour policy will be reviewed and updated for September 2021. 

 

5. The school will purchase and introduce Provision Mapping as a tool to help 

organise Special Education administration. 

 

6.  The next IEB meeting will be on Thursday 1 July 2021. 


